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As this week began, an interview with Shelley Reynolds from Reynolds Custom Homes 

was held. From this interview, my knowledge of domestic architecture expanded as previously, 
all interviews that took place were based on civil architecture. Through this, I learned that one 
of the biggest and most challenging parts of being an architect is working with clients to make 
sure they are satisfied, but, yet, know what the limits are when considering the budget and 
safety codes. This interview inspired my original work idea. As Mrs. Reynolds talked about how 
she designed custom homes, I showed an immediate interested. We began to discuss how I was 
required to do this original work proposal and I mentioned that custom homes is something 
that I would really like to learn more about. In the end, Mrs. Reynolds offered to be my “client” 
and help me through the process if that is what I decided to do for my original work. 
Fortunately, Mrs. Reynolds and I decided on a time where we can meet again to discuss this 
potential. 

Overall, throughout the next week, more time and effort should be focused on getting 
my original work started. Additionally, some time should also be focused on my smart goals 
and making sure those are good and ready to go. 

 
 


